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Date: 07.01.2025

We are thrilled to announce that PHILOSOPHIA School Concert 2025 will be held
on January 18, 2025. We warmly invite everyone to attend this exciting event.

It is mandatory for all students from Level-1V to X (EM) and Class 4 to 10 (EV)to
purchase at least one ticket. Tickets are priced at TK. 250 each and must be collected
from the school office by January 12, 2025.

Note: Students of Level-IV & V and Class 4 & 5 may be accompanied by one
guardian only. Guardians attending the event must also purchase a ticket.

Don’t miss this wonderful evening filled with music and entertainment!

Regards,
Administration
PHILOSOPHIA



